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Changes to the  

Senior Care Plus Essential (HMO) Plan  

2003 Evidence of Coverage  

March, 21,2023 

Dear Member,  

This is important information on changes in your Senior Care Plus Essential (HMO) Plan 

coverage. 

We previously sent you the Evidence of Coverage (EOC) which provides information about your 

coverage as an enrollee in our plan. This notice is to let you know there were errors in your EOC. 

Below you will find information describing and correcting the errors. Please keep this 

information for your reference. The correct EOC can be found on our website at 

www.seniorcareplus.com  

Changes to your EOC 

Where you can find 
the error in your 2023 
EOC  

Original 
Information  

Corrected 
Information  

What does this 
mean for you? 

Page 77, Section 2, 

Medical Chart 

Medicare Part B 

prescription drugs 

 

20% coinsurance 

for all drugs 

covered under 

Original Medicare   

Medicare Part B 

prescription drugs 

 

0%-20% coinsurance 

for all drugs covered 

under Original 

Medicare   

You will not pay 

more then 20% for 

your Part B 

Prescription drugs.  

 

You are not required to take any action in response to this document, but we recommend you 

keep this information for future reference. If you have any questions please call customer Service 

at 888-775-7003. TTY users should call the State Relay Service at 711. We are open 8 am to 8 

pm 7 days a week from October 1 through March 31 (except Thanksgiving and Christmas), and 

Monday to Friday (except holidays) from April 1 through September 30.  

Senior Care Plus is a HMO with a Medicare contract. Enrollment in Senior Care Plus depends on 

contract renewal. This information is available in other languages.  

Esta información está disponible en otros idiomas. Llame a Servicio al cliente al 888-775-7003. 

Los usuarios de TTY deben llamar al Servicio de retransmisión del estado al 711. Estamos 

abiertos de 8 am a 8 pm los 7 días de la semana desde el 1 de octubre hasta el 31 de marzo 

(excepto el Día de Acción de Gracias y Navidad), y de lunes a viernes (excepto los días festivos) 

desde el 1 de abril hasta el 30 de septiembre. 

http://www.seniorcareplus.com/

